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12 February 2014

RE: Testimony in Support of HB 2391

Dear Members:

By way of introduction, my name is Albi Mateo, General Manager for ROYAL KUNIA COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION
since 1997. Additionally, I am a homeowner and resident of Royal Kunia (Rl<) since 1994.
Additionally included in this testimony is Maureen Andrade Village Park Association President of 22 years. We
both fully support the passage of this bill.

Whereas, graffiti is an ongoing problem in our community and removal is an added maintenance expense for
our membership. Restricting access to aerosol spray paints is a step forward in ensuring paints for sale are being
used responsibly; not to deface public/ private properties.

I respectfully ask for your support. Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.

Sincerely,
//signed//
Albi Mateo &
Maureen Andrade



‘
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Comments: I believe this measure is a good step in the right direcfion towards preventing
graffiti and vandalism because it will prevent individuals from having accessibility to shoplift
spray paint cans.

Thank you for helping to keep Hawaii beautiful.
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